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IAPMO, SoCalGas to Present Follow-Up Webinar June 10 

on More Safely Reopening Food and Beverage Establishments 
 
Ontario, Calif. (June 1, 2020) – Due to the high level of interest in its first webinar on how to more safely 
reopen food and beverage establishments, the International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials 
(IAPMO) is partnering with SoCalGas to offer an additional webinar in its popular “After COVID-19” series. 
 
Titled “After COVID-19: Plumbing and Gas Considerations for Food and Beverage Establishments,” the webinar  
will feature an in-depth discussion about reopening food and beverage establishments after a prolonged 
closure or greatly reduced use. Participants will go into additional detail on potential plumbing-related issues, 
focusing heavily on the considerations needed for the gas systems and appliances servicing these buildings. 
The webinar is set for 2 p.m. EDT/11 a.m. PDT Wednesday, June 10. 
 
The “After COVID-19” series is designed to provide jurisdictions, health departments, building owners and 
managers, and contractors with detailed information and guidance on reopening the various building types. 
 
“We are excited to partner with SoCalGas on this additional webinar,” said Tony Marcello, IAPMO’s Vice 
President of Training and Credential Services. “We have been developing a great working relationship and they 
bring a high level of additional expertise to the table as well as the ability to help us reach a greater audience. 
  
“We had an overwhelming level of interest and positive feedback for our first webinar on reopening food and 
beverage establishments,” Marcello added, “which made for an easy decision to develop and provide a follow-
up webinar that also addressed the possible hazards and concerns for the gas systems and appliances in those 
facilities.” 
 
To register for the June 10 webinar, visit: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8186838643269009164. 
 
To watch a recording of IAPMO’s first webinar on reopening food and beverage establishments, visit: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EukOJlFSrdU&feature=youtu.be. 
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Sponsor of the Uniform Codes, IAPMO® – The International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials – 

works in concert with government and industry for safe, sanitary plumbing and mechanical systems. 
Learn more about IAPMO at www.iapmo.org. 
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